
 

 
 

 

February 2025 

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Celebrating Women in Engineering 

 

I am writing to inform you of an intended visit to University of Leeds on Friday 7th March 2025. 

Your daughter has been identified as being high achieving in Science and we would like to 

enhance their academic potential. 

 

Arrangements for the Visit 

Students will depart college at 8.15am on Friday 7th March and are due to return to College at 

3.45pm on the same day. 

 

Please give consent for your daughter to attend the visit via the School Gateway App indicating 

whether you will be collecting your daughter or if they have permission to walk home.  

 

Lunch will be provided at the University, but your daughter may wish to bring some additional 

money for other refreshments throughout the visit. Please inform College of any dietary 

requirements. 

 

At all times prior to the departure of the trip, the College reserves the right to review the 

placement of any student dependent upon their behaviour, attendance and health. 

  

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

F Hart       

                          

Mrs F Hart                                             Mr M Gilmore                                     Mrs R Merritt 

Leading Practitioner                            Principal                                               Principal  

 

 


